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October 21, 2021

Robert Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Rob.zuber@state.co.us

1313 Sherman St. Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083)
Permit Renewal Application No. 5 (RN-5)

Mr. Zuber,

The Delta County Planning Department is in receipt of your letter dated September 27, 2021 in regards
to the Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083). As stated in your letter, the operator has applied to
renew Permit C-1996-083 for another five-year term; no proposed revisions to the approved mining and
reclamation plan will be made, nor are there any proposed surface disturbances outside of the currently

approved disturbance area.

The Resolution to Conditionally Approve SD03-016 Bowie Resource Limited #2 Mine — Preparation Plant,
(recorded under Reception #571407) states that no expansion of the operation beyond the approved
conditions will be permitted at this location without a new application and a full review process. Delta
County has determined that the applicant has followed the required application and review process as
set forth by DRMS and that there is no proposed revisions made to this application that warrants further
action by the applicant with Delta County, at this time.

If there are to be any other changes in the future that conflict with the approved conditions of SD03-016
Bowie Resource Limited #2 Mine — Preparation Plant, the applicant will need to inform Delta County and
a new application will need to be submitted and full County review will need to take place.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.
Sin/ﬁcerelv,
Kate Kelly
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kkelly@deltacounty.com
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